
Thank you for putting this bill forward. It is imperative that the public, especially parents and 
guardians to be involved in meetings related to and regarding the education of the children of 
this county, for which the tax payers fund. It is not appropriate for a parent or guardian or any 
constituent for that matter, to not have access to and information about the public school 
curriculum or other school content. The fact that school content expands well beyond core 
subjects (math, reading, science, etc) and into social topics that in some cases have no place in 
school is troublesome at best. It seemingly makes very little sense to not have input or inclusion 
of the population you are serving. Furthermore, parents have the fundamental right to direct 
the EDUCATION. 
 
Establishing that a parent has the fundamental right to direct the upbringing, education, care, 
and welfare of the parent's child; prohibiting the State or a political subdivision from infringing 
on a parent's fundamental right to direct the upbringing, education, care, and welfare of the 
parent's child unless the 


